
Principal’s Corner 

Dear Carver Families-- 
 

Thanks for a great month of September!  October is nearly halfway 
over, and we are rolling right through another school year.  We are 
truly looking forward to seeing all of our families at Parent/Teacher 
Conferences over the next two weeks.  Please check to make sure that 
you have indicated that you'd like an in-person conference, if that is 
your preference.  If 'in-person' is not indicated, we are presuming that 
we'll see you for a virtual conference.  If you need any assistance with 
conference scheduling, please contact the Carver Office at any time! 
 

Links for virtual conferences will be sent at 5:00 PM, the night 
before each conference day.  These times will be:  5:00 PM on 
Wednesday, October 20th, 5:00 PM on Tuesday, October 26th and 
5:00 PM on Wednesday, October 27th.   
 

In addition, a red folder will be sent home with students who are 
conferencing virtually on these dates:  
·Thursday, October 21st, conference materials will be sent home on 

Tuesday, October 19th.  
·Wednesday, October 27th and Thursday, October 28th, conference 

materials will be sent home on Monday, October 25th.  
 

You may have noticed over the past week or so, we have a new 
addition to the Carver office.  Becky Schemmel will be replacing Misti 
Flogel as an Office Paraprofessional.  Misti has transitioned to a new 
position within the district, and we wish her the best moving 
forward.  She served Carver students and families very well for over 
14 years! 
 

The fall months represent some of the most important instructional 
time of the entire school year.  For the most part, these weeks are 
uninterrupted, and teachers and students are working very hard to 
make progress between our fall and winter assessment 
periods.  Because of this work, please support your child by making 
sure that they attend school as much as possible.  The beginning of 
the year truly sets the stage for the rest of the year when it comes to 
routines and attendance! 
 

We are looking forward to conference conversations and sharing the 
great work that is happening here at Carver!  Please do not hesitate to 
reach out to your child's teacher or myself at any time. 
 

Thank you! 
 

Andy Peterson, Principal 
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                      Events  
 

Friday, October 15 
1-hour late arrival 
Carver Cougar Crawl! 

Tuesday, October 19 
3rd Grade Outdoor Adventure Trip,  
    9:15 a.m.-1:15 p.m. 

Thursday, October 21 
Parent/Teacher Conferences,  
    4:10 p.m.-8:40 p.m. 

Friday, October 22 
1-hour late arrival 

Wednesday, October 27 
Parent/Teacher Conferences,  
    4:10 p.m.-8:40 p.m. 

Thursday, October 28 
No School 
Parent/Teacher Conferences, 
    8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

Friday, October 29 
No School 
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PTG News 

The PTG would like to thank all Carver Families who helped make the 2021 Carver Cougar Crawl a 
HUGE success!  Carver students raised over $22,400.00, and the best part is that 100% of the 
money stays at Carver!  The donations will be used to fund $10,000 in technology, $8,000 for field 
trips ($15 per student), and the remaining portion can be used for teacher requests, classroom 
projects, and family events such as dances and Carver Fun Night. Thank you for your continued 
support of our school! Remember to send your kids in their Carver apparel, bandanas, and bracelets 
on Friday October 15th to continue celebrating the Crawl! 
 

We’d like to give a special shout out to our top fund raisers:  
 

Kalen McFadden (KS) $405  Nora McFadden (2Be) $405 
Charlotte Bertroche (2L) $355 
Carter Gagne (PK-Bell) $300 Ilee Hirsch (4K) $300 
Elise Hong (1G) $300   Caden Hong (3H) $300 
 

We are pleased to announce Kate Ahlers has joined the Carver Parent Teacher Group as our new 
Secretary.  We love seeing new faces and hearing new ideas.   
 

Please consider attending one of our monthly meetings or having your name added to a volunteer 
email list.  Drop us a note at dbqcarverptg@yahoo.com for more information on how to join or help 
out for small non-commitment volunteer opportunities.  Our next meeting is November 9th at 6:30--
we hope to see you there!  
 

Collecting Box Tops for Carver is easier than ever.  You can now download the 
Box Top for Education app right on your phone. Use the Box Tops app to scan 
your receipt within 14 days of purchase.   The app automatically finds the Box 
Tops products and instantly adds the cash to Carvers online earnings.     
 

Remember to “Like” George Washington Carver Elementary School on Facebook to 
stay up to date on upcoming events and announcements.      

 

Other News 

 

The mission of Carver School is to invigorate the mind, invest the heart, invent the future. 

Success begins with a feeling of safety.  

Bullying, harassment, and discrimination 

are not tolerated in our schools.   

Have a concern?  REPORT IT AT:  

http://www.dbqschools.org/say-

something. 

Reminder from the Lunchroom 
 

If your student brings a lunch from home 

and wants a milk from school, they need to 

have at least 55¢ in their lunch account to 

purchase a milk. This is for all students, 

regardless of free/reduced lunch status.  

Please check your student’s account and 

make a deposit for milk money. You can do 

this online or send money to school.  
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